
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

Mark your calendars for the following CLE Presentations: 
 

E-Filing 
Presented by CCAP 

Winnebago County Mandatory E-Filing Date is 2/1/2017 

 
Place:  Riverwalk Hotel – Downtown Neenah 
  123 E. Wisconsin Avenue, Neenah 54956 

  
Time:  Thursday, January 19, 2017  Noon – 3:00pm 
 
Cost:  $15.00 per person 
  WCBA Members and their staff are invited 
 
 

RSVP: no later than Wednesday, January 11th to Brenda:  
bmarks@azco-inc.com  or calling 920-380-7627 

 
 

February 16, 2017  T.B.D. 
 

March 16, 2017  Criminal Law Update, Primo Restaurant 
 

April 20, 2017   ½ Day Family Law 

 

May 18, 2017   Business Meeting - Free Lunch 

Winnebago County Bar Association   
 

Bar Rag   
 

 David Been – President  

Heath Mynsberge – Vice President Elect 

Elizabeth Nevitt – Secretary 

Kathleen Diedrich / David Rashid - Treasurers 

Brenda Marks – Legal Secretary 

mailto:bmarks@azco-inc.com


Judges needed for Mock Trial Competition 
It’s that time of year again!  The high school mock trial regional competition will be held on 
Saturday, February 11, 2017.  We need judges and attorneys to serve as judges for the 
competition.  The morning session is from 8 a.m. until noon and the afternoon session is 
from 1 p.m. until about 5:30 p.m.  We need at least 12 judges in both the morning and 
afternoon.  I don’t have a final number of teams, so we may need more judges than the 24 
total.   
 
If at all possible, interested judges should enroll online 
at:  http://www.wisbar.org/mock_trial/Pages/Volunteer.aspx  If volunteers can’t figure out 
the site, contact Liz and we will get you signed up. 
 
You can help in either the morning or afternoon, or both!  Please contact Liz Nevitt 
(liz@nevittlawoffice.com) or Dan Clausz (dan@clauszlaw.com ) if you are able to 
help!  Thanks!! 
 
Liz  
 
 
Open Positions: 
Reff, Baivier, Bermingham & Lim, S.C. is seeking an experienced attorney to join the firm. 
Independent atmosphere with flexible arrangements for sharing overhead possible.  
 
Please send a letter of interest, resume and qualifications including practice areas to: 
Attorney Russ Reff, P.O. Box 1190 Oshkosh WI 54903-1190.  
 
All inquiries will be kept confidential. 
 
 
 
Newsletter  -  If, as a member, you would like to post an announcement in the monthly 
newsletter, please let us know.  As in the past, these can be new-hires, job postings, space-
for-rent or other announcements that have to do with your practice.   
 
If you are a member of the WCBA, as well as a member of another non-profit organization, 
you are welcome to post event announcements to the rest of the membership encouraging 
them to attend – for example – the date for the Neenah Rotary Uncorked and Uncapped 
fundraiser, or the Black & Pink Ball benefitting the non-profit you are a board member for. 
We’d be happy to let everyone know. Send us an email and we’ll make sure it’s printed. 
 
Keep in mind, you are the contact person and will be listed in the newsletter as the point of 
contact for more information and questions. 
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